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RE SB 1501 

 

Dear Chair Golden and members of the Senate Natural Resource and Wildfire 

Committee: 

 

I ask that you oppose SB1501. I am the owner/manager of a ranch that has been in 

our family for nearly 90 years.  My grandfather purchased the ranch with the hope 

that generations after him would have the ability to both receive income and 

enjoyment for many years.  SB 1501 threatens not only his long term desires, but 

mine as well. 

 

SB 1501 should not move forward until everyone, including legislators, has had the 

opportunity to view all the materials and try to understand the financial impacts to 

landowners and the State of Oregon. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Lynne Dewald 


